
Adventurer Newsletter 

A News Letter for the Adventurer Parents of the MVSDA Church in Dracut, MA 
For: December 19th, 2015 

Welcome to   

Little Light Adventurter Club  

News from the Club 

1. Meeting on Sabbath Dec 19th   at 2:30 – 4:30p.m.  Field uniform 

2. Special Assignments. For the teachers: please email the announcement 

to catalinavz@gmail.com   the following day after Adventurer meeting. 

 

3. Important Note: Adventurer meeting for Saturday January 9th has been 

moved to January 16th. 

 

4. Please remember to sign up for the Adventurers Christmas Party Menu 

go to www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0f49a9af2fa6ff2-adventurers  

 

5. For those of you who are participating in the Christmas Drama we will 

be having a quick rehersal after our next meeting on December 19th. 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 

Dec 20. 11:00 a.m – 1:00 p.m. Adventurers 

Christmas Party 

January 

Jan 16.   2:30 – 4:30 p.m. meeting, dress uniform 

Jan 30.   2:30 – 4:30 p.m. meeting, field uniform 

 

31            Fitness Fun Morning 

 

 

Prayer Requests /Thank You Notes 

Please keep in your prayers our special friend Ellie Dovich and 
her family. 
Welcome back, Vixie family! 
Please pray for all of our church families who are traveling 
during this Christmas season. 
“For unto you is born this day in the city of David a Savior, 

who is Christ the Lord.” Luke 2:11 

      Merry Christmas everyone! 

 

 

BECAUSE JESUS LOVES ME, I WILL ALWAYS DO MY BEST 

 

Contact 

Information 

Email: William and Catalina Carvajal 

catalinavz@gmail.com 

Website:   www.mvsda.org 

Merrimack Valley SDA Church 

________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents’ Corner……. 

 

mailto:catalinavz@gmail.com
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0f49a9af2fa6ff2-adventurers


 

Adventurer Club Happenings 

 

 

 

 

  

The Adventurers and Pathfinders Induction ceremony took place on Saturday, November 21st, 2015. We 

are thankful to all the staff, parents, adventurers, and pathfinders who were present and collaborated to 

present, set up, and make this a wonderful event. We even had the pleasure of seeing Gaby and Ellie 

through a skype call and we continue to pray to the Lord for healing. In short, the Adventures were 

delighted to finally see their friends and be able to share the special day with them. Thanks to Eunice 

Ferreira and everyone else who made it possible.  

During the ceremony, the club gave a warm welcome to our new members and asked Jesus in prayer to 

bless and use them for His service.  The inductees were:  

Adventurers: Bella Aaron, Camila Cahuana, Giulianna Cahuana, Ryan Commeau, Kyle Ochanda, Tim 

Ochanda. Staff: Carine Bonfim, Kimberly Deprieto, Jaime Mendez, Joe Torres, Jennifer Torres.  

Submitted by: Marlene Roman/ Edited by: William Carvajal  

 Newsletter ~ Adventurer Newsletter will go out twice a month to help keep you informed and updated on our activities. If you have class highlights you would like 

us to include in the Adventurer Club Happenings section, please submit them to William Carvajal at willicarva@gmail.com 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


